
 

—PO Box 1177—Tarpon Springs, FL 34688—E-mail: patsy.renz@verizon.net 
Meetings - First Monday of the Month at The Community Center. 400 S. Walton  

November 2016 

President’s Message by Y vonne James 

 We are off to a good start for the year, having added more venues and 
surviving sidewalk chalk art with the Boys and Girls Club.  The big 
news for the month of November is the Holiday Show.  November 
14th we will be decorating the Cultural Center starting 
at 10:00,  November 15th 10:00-12:00 will be registration and the 
show will be hung in the afternoon.  November 17th is the opening 
reception and awards ceremony starting  at 6:00PM.  This show gets 
better every year and this year will not disappoint.  
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The Winter Show 

After this long summer, it will be exciting to see all of your newest art work.  
The Show will be at the Cultural Center. The good news is that we will have 
two extra weeks to show our work.    The Show will run from November 14th 
until  December 30th.  Here is the Schedule: 

      November 14th: Decorate starting at 10:00 a.m. 

      November 15th: Registration and Hanging  

      Registration will be at 10:00 a.m- 12:00 noon 

 The entry fee is $20.00. One piece of art work should be entered.  Paintings 
cannot be more than 48 inches in any dimension, including FRAME. (we will not 
hang anything larger) and no smaller than 8 x 10. All media can be entered in this 
show including three dimensional.  

If an artist has placed first, second, third or Best of Show during 2016, that 
specific award winning piece that won in a Tarpon Springs Art Association 
show cannot be entered into this show. 

    Hanging Art: 12:00 noon - until done 

    November 16th: Judging 

    November 17th: Reception 6:00 pm—presents of awards 7:00 pm 
     Please bring finger foods between 5 - 5:30 pm  

No food or drinks in the auditorium  
 

    December 30th: Pick up Art Work and Take down decorations. 10:00 a.m.-       
12:00 noon 

If a work is sold, 20% is donated to the Cultural Center by the artist. The Art 
Work remains at the Show until December 30th. 

This Show requires lots of help. I will have a sign up sheet at the October meeting.  
Sherry Orr 

RULES 

1. One piece of current original framed artwork per member.  Artwork must never have been 
shown before in a TSAA show, a copy of an award winning piece,  or done in a class. 

2. Two dimensional works must be wired and ready to hang. (or they won’t be hung) 

3. Entries must remain for the entire show.  (NO EXCEPTIONS) 

4. In the event of a sale the artist will donate 20% to the Cultural Center. 

Only 2016 members are eligible for the show.  You must have paid your dues for 2016 
by the November meeting to be eligible.  If you are not sure, go to our web site and 
check if your name is on the member list. No late entries accepted. 

  



 

The TSAA Plein Air Painters:  
 

The plein air painters are meeting again and next month 
will be at Wall Spring Park.   We meet at 9:30 each 
Friday morning.  There are no rules and no fees, just a 
good painting time had for a great few months.  

 

GIVE TO REGISTRATION 
 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

CATEGORY:  

 

PRICE: 

 

PHONE: 

 

 

RELEASE:  The Tarpon Springs Art Association and the 
Tarpon Springs Cultural Center will exercise due caution 
for the safety of all work on exhibit.  However, they 
cannot be held responsible for loss or damage to 
entrant’s property. 

 

By signing below the artist  releases the Tarpon Springs 
Art Association and the Cultural Center of all claims of 
loss and damage. 
 

ARTIST SIGNATURE: 

ARTIST RECEIPT 

Keep this portion for December 30  pick up.  If someone else is 
retrieving your art they must have this receipt to authorize release. 

 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

PRICE: 

ATTACH TO BACK OF ART WORK  (top corner) 
 

ARTIST: 

 

TITLE: 

 

MEDIUM: 

 

CATEGORY:  

 

PRICE: 

The Tarpon Art Guild, 118 E. Tarpon Ave., Tarpon 
Springs, announces its Gallery Grand Opening on 
Friday, November 4, from 6 – 10pm.  Seven award-
winning artists will be showing their recent artwork.  
Frank Hipp, Petera Semple, Anneke Hulstein, Tom 
Wilke, Patsy Renz, Audi Bryan, and Heather Risley will 
be present to discuss their work and share their insights 
with visitors. 
  Join us for light refreshments and a chance at a door 
prize. 
 For more info, call Heather at 727-744-3323. 
 
Suzanne Murphy's Oil Painting Class for  Tarpon 
Springs Park and Recreation began a seventh season last 
Thursday, October 13. Suzanne's 3-hour Class at the 
Recreation Center in Craig Park is from 8:45 to 11:45 
AM each Thursday. The cost for 6 weeks is $48 for 
Tarpon Springs residents/$51.21 for non-residents. 
Register when you come to class. Six-week sessions 
continue from October, 2016 through May, 2017.   

A late congratulations to Petera Semple   for  
this honor.  The Tampa Bay Lighting 5th Annual 
open call for artist which is a juried  show chose 
her work “Blue Crab Bounty”.  The show was at 
the Amalie  Arena, Tampa. This was missed last 
month. 

October Demonstration 

At our October meeting  
Patsy Renz demonstrated 
colored pencil on Suede Mat 
Board. 

 



 

VENUE NEWS: 
 

Florida North Pinellas Hospital (Helen Ellis) & 
Yard of Ale Tarpon - Lynn Kopala - 940-4975 

Trish Gregory's imaginative and evocative 
photography is on display and lifting spirits at 
Florida Hospital North Pinellas (Helen Ellis 
Memorial) through mid-November.  
At Yard of Ale Tarpon (606 N. Pinellas Avenue) you 
will find ten examples from Jim Throne's amazing 
body of work of acrylic paintings of classic cars. We 
are looking for artists who would like to hang at 
either location during late this year and throughout 
2017. Lynn Hudson Kopala is also in need of people 
to help manage both venues. Contact her by email 
at lynnkopala@hotmail.com or by cell phone on 703 
677 7805. Lynn is moving from one Tarpon Springs 
house to another during late October and throughout 
November, so please be persistent and patient when 
trying to reach her. (Apologies in advance!)  (We 
have over 100 members, surely someone can help her 
out!!) 
 

Performing Arts Center: Heather Risley, Patsy 
Renz, Barbara Hodges Those showing at the 
Performing Art Center for November - December:  
Wendy Davis, Margaret Modjeski, Petera 
Semple, Tom Wilke, Maria Weed, Susan Duda, 
and Dianna D. Williams.   
 

USAmeri Bank :  Sharon Chandler (934-7778) 
 Our next artist Janice Wojcik will display her 
paintings in November at the U.S. Ameri Bank on 
Tarpon Ave.  

Everyone needs a little sunshine in her/his life and Chris 
Tagaras, Sunshine Chairperson, is ready to supply it to 
those of our membership who may be under a cloud.  
938-0895 

Future Schedule: 
The program for November will be by Lee Albion 
doing "Shortcuts and tricks in watercolor" including 
making figures in a few  strokes.    will be 
followed by an afternoon workshop on Friday 

, 1:00pm to 4:00pm and cost $15.00. 
Register at Community Center.   Call Jane Lawson 
for info at 934 6097.                                     

Lisa Burke’s Mixed Media 
painting “Evening sky” was 
chosen  as the Artist of the 
Month at the October  
meeting. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERS: 

 After 4 years, Alan Metzger was finally accepted 
into the Autumn Winter Park Art Festival and 
Hurricane Matthew cancelled it.  Congratulations 
on being accepted even if it was canceled. 
 

Polly Berlin will par ticipate to Ar t Harvest, in 
Dunedin - Booth #79  
 

Jim Throne  r eceived an honorary mention at 
the International Society of Acrylic Painters on 
Line (FL Chapter) for his painting “Black 36 
Chevy”. 
 

Woo Hoo, Yvonne James received an Honorable 
Mention in the 33rd annual North American 
Miniature Art Exhibition in Baltimore, Md.   
 

Maria Weed did a large commission painting 
and sold four other paintings and two palm barks, 
(Jack Sparrow & a Mermaid)  
 

Kathy Detrano received the Jack Richeson Gold 
Award at the Pastel Society of the West Coast's 
annual exhibition, Pastels USA. She also sold two 
paintings at the Salmagundi Fall Auction in New 
York City.  
 

Suzanne Natzke’s “Rainy Night”, was accepted 
into the 45th Annual Florida Watercolor Society 
Exhibition in Ocala.  It received the Cheap Joe’s 
Art Stuff Purchase Award and was purchased by 
Cheap Joe’s to hang in their gallery at the outlet 
store in Boone, North Carolina.   

Her painting “Leafy Reflections” was accepted 
into the California Watercolor Association’s 
47th National Exhibition, at the Firehouse Art 
Center in Pleasanton, CA, from January 14 – 
February 25, 2017.  
 

Raquel Egosi was in the Hard Lox festival in 
Asheville NC and sold 5 paintings  
 

Sue McCubbin will be at booth 39 for  Ar t 
Harvest, next to the Dunedin Fine Arts 
Center, November 5th & 6th. Please come by and 
see her new art.  
 

Anita Mead won first place for  her  pen and  ink 
watercolor "Matter of Taste"  in the Pasco 
Historical Art Show, at Pasco Fine Arts Council.  It 
can now be viewed at St. LEO'S University close to 
Dade City.   



TARPON SPRINGS ART ASSOCIATION 

PO BHI 1177 

TJKLHM SLKNMOP   FQHKNRJ    34688 

REMEMBER….. 

The next general  meeting is Monday, November 7, 
2016 at 1:30pm at The Community Center, 400 S. 
Walton  

The next board meeting  is November 28, 1:30 pm at 
the Tarpon Springs Library.  
 

If you have any news  call me at 943-7732 or email 
me at patsy.renz@verizon.net by November 18, 2016. 
Everything that happens in your art is important 
to us all. 

Our Mission… 

...to promote interest and community 
awareness of all forms of visual art, to provide 
opportunities for individuals to associate with 

other artists, and to share in and learn from 
artistic knowledge and experiences. 

Artist of the Month Schedule 
 

September – All Media artwork Voting; Program is 

"Show and Tell" of any painting on display. 

 (Combined old Sept/Oct. schedule.) 

October – Acrylic, 3 Dimensional Art 

November – Oil 

*December – No Meeting 

January – Mixed Media, Photography 

February – Watercolor 

March – Pastel, Pen & Ink, Charcoal, Misc. not shown 

elsewhere 

*April – Judged Show (Picnic) 
 

Bring Art work by 1:15 pm or it won’t be judged. 

 Can anything be sadder than work left unfinished? Yes; work 
never begun. — Christina Rossetti, Author 


